
Cooper, Kathy jm 
From: thoradores@comcast.net 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 4:26 PM 
To: EP, RegComments RECEIVED 
Subject: Proposed Dam Safety and Waterway Management Fees fRRC 

Dear Environmental Quality Board, Z ^ 2Q P 12̂  3M 

As a chemist and retired chemical and environmental safety engineer, I completely 
support your proposed fees to support staffing needs which will help to protect the health 
and environment of PA residents. I am particularly concerned about impoundments for 
flowback fluids from the gas industry as they can outgas the various volatile organic 
chemicals which come up with the flowback water. 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment, 

Ted Stroter 
100 Retreat Road 
Williamsport, PA 17702 


